
  
  

  
Agenda 

Residential Exchange Program  
August 1, 2007 

Sheraton Portland Airport Hotel 
8235 Northeast Airport Way, Portland, OR 

 
 
5:30 p.m.  Registration 
 
6:00 p.m.  Open Meeting    Mark Gendron, 
        BPA Vice President for  

Northwest Requirements Marketing 
 
6:05 p.m.  Background and context for  Mark Gendron 
   Residential Exchange. 

Process for moving forward 
 
6:35 p.m.  Public Power Perspective  R. Scott Corwin 
        Executive Director 
        Public Power Council 
 
6:45 p.m.  Investor Owned Utilities  James Lobdell 

Perspective Vice President, Power Operations  
and Resource Strategy, Portland 
General Electric 

 
6:55 p.m.  Key Stakeholder   Oregon Citizen’s Utility Board 
   Perspectives 
        Michael Early,  

Executive Director;    
 Industrial Customers of  

        Northwest Utilities 
 
7:15 p.m.  BPA Perspective   Paul Norman 
        BPA Senior Vice President for 
        Power Services 
   
7:25 p.m.  Open Microphone.   Mark Gendron 
   Questions and Answers,   

Public Comment.   
 
 
 


